
Spring Term 2

We are looking forward to the
spring term. Spring brings brighter

days and more time for us to
expiore and learn outside! 

Please make sure children bring
their library book and bag on a

Friday.

Understanding the World
Parents Workshop 11.03.25

11am

This term we are learning about creatures that live under the sea. What do you
think lives under the sea?  You can use any available resource, including items
from educational visits, library books and the Internet, but do not just print out

web pages.  
 You can present your project however you would like e.g. a photo diary, using
Powerpoint, making a model or a board game, creating a dance, poem, song

or painting. Use your imagination and get creative. It is up to you!

The children will read new stories which all link to our topic-
Under the Sea. 

In maths, we will learn about length, height and time. We
will also learn about teen numbers!

We are going to start a new story called Here we are. It
will teach us the importance of looking after our planet

and how to look after ourselves. 

Reception Newsletter
Feb 2025

Upcoming events

Holiday project

What we're learning next half term

Liiteracy

Maths

UW


